BISHOP HAROLD DANIEL
CHURCH OF THE TRANSFIGURATION
3 MEADOWBROOK MAIN
KINGSTON 19

PHONE: 876-925-4188
FAX: 876-941-5901
EMAIL: harolddnl@gmail.com

January 20, 2016
Dear Colleagues & Friends:

Re: Healing Conference 2016 — Letter to Overseas Participants

The Annual Healing Conference has been scheduled for the weekend of May 27-29, 2016 at Holiday Inn Sunspree
Resort, Montego Bay, Jamaica. It opens on Friday Evening and ends after lunch on Sunday afternoon. This means
that overseas visitors would normally be expected to spend three nights at the hotel. Montego Bay Airport is the
recommended arrival and departure point being just minutes away from the location, but Kingston Norman Manley
is also an option.

We have reserved spaces at the hotel for 300 persons in 140 rooms, 20 Single, 80 Double and 40 Triple Occupancy.
The hotel accommodation and conference fees are set out below:-

Single Occupancy for 3 nights US$550

Double Occupancy for 3 nights US$351

Triple Occupancy for 3 nights US$335
An additional night would cost a further US$155 for the single occupant, US$96 for double and $90 triple occupant.
The reservations are made by rooms, so kindly indicate early the number of rooms you may require (single, double
or triple) and then provide us with the names and email addresses of the persons who will occupy each room. The

hotel does not guarantee three beds for triple occupancy, so you may be wise in selecting to single or double rooms.

Information about any special needs would also be most helpful (e.g. dietary needs, wheelchair accessibility, floor
preference etc.) Contact Mrs. Fiona Simpson at meadowbrookmerrivale@yahoo.com. for any further information.

The Conference Theme is “God’s Healing for a Broken World” and the Rt Revd Claude Berkley of Trinidad and
Tobago will be our Special Guest Bishop from the Province this year. We are looking forward to good support from
across the Province and parts of North America and will fill you in with further details about the programme and
speakers as these are finalized.

Pray for the Conference and we look forward to your participation. Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Rt. Revd. Harold B. Daniel
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